From: Heck, Patrick
To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: <u>Verveer, Michael</u>; <u>Freedman, Jason</u>

Subject: ALRC Agenda Item

Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 10:44:20 AM

Hello Jim,

I am unable to attend the August 21 ALRC meeting due to a conflicting city committee meeting, so wanted to reiterate what I believe came up in earlier emails related to Koi Sushi's application for extended hours and to add liquor to their license at 502 State Street.

I do not support an extension of Koi Sushi's hours for alcohol sales on any day of the week. Their current alcohol sales hours match the sales hours of other restaurants with liquor licenses in the alcohol overlay district that have been granted since 2017. I see no reason why they should be granted an exception that would give them an unfair advantage over other nearby restaurants and could potentially contribute to overconsumption problems in that area.

I do support adding the capability to sell liquor, along with the beer and wine they are currently licensed for, as long as the hours are not extended.

Thanks for accepting my input. If I should send it to others on ALRC, please let me know.

Patrick

Alder Patrick Heck 608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/